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Oregon is already one of the most regulated states when it comes to Home Care 

options which drives the cost up for such a vulnerable population. I support 

regulations that keep standards high and holds individuals accountable but this bill is 

completely unnecessary. Many will lose access to the care they need if this bill 

passes. Business' are already choosing to leave Oregon and open in other states 

due to the current imposed regulations. In the current economic enviornment this bill 

could be catastrophic. 


